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Our ref:  EA/EB 
 
8 June 2022 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers  
 
Transition to Newfield School 2022 
 
I hope this letter finds you and your loved ones well and that you are excited about your child’s 
transition to Newfield School in September.  Following our previous letter from our Headteacher, 
Mrs Anderson, I would like to update you on our latest transition plans and outline the next parts 
of our transition communication. 
 
Upcoming Transition Information 

• The Newfield School Information Booklet is enclosed with this letter and is a great opportunity 
to learn all the key details about our wonderful school and how we support our students in 
ensuring their achievement leads to opportunity and choice. 
 

• Further communication with letters from; 
- Deputy Headteacher, Mr Dawson, on ‘A Love of Learning at Newfield School’ 
- Head of Lower School, Mr Wildes, on ‘Transition so far and Transition to come’ 
- Heads of Year 7, Mrs Otley and Mrs Thorpe, on ‘Our New Year 7 Community’ with a 

personalised message from your child’s new form tutor(s) 
- Headteacher, Mrs Anderson, on ‘Newfield School – An Exceptional School’ 
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• A frequently asked questions video, and other school informational videos, will be posted on 
the transition page on the school’s website – please see details below. 

 
Answering your Questions 
We would like to produce a video which will include answers to any questions you may have 
about Newfield School and your child’s transition.  Please email any questions to Mr Wildes by 
Monday 20 June 2022.  The video will then be posted week commencing 27 June 2022.  
Mr Wildes:   kwildes@newfield.sheffield.sch.uk 
  
Data Collection 
It is vitally important that we have accurate contact information for safeguarding purposes.  We 
will shortly be sending out login details for Edulink One which is a web/app-based service that we 
use to communicate with families and provides many useful tools to support your child’s learning 
at Newfield.  We will then request that you update your information and that of your child 
through the account information on Edulink One. 
 
School Uniform 
If you have a question about the purchase of school uniform, please contact Pinders directly: 
Telephone - 01142 513275 
Website - www.pindersschoolwear.co.uk  
Shop  - Crystal Peaks Shopping Centre (in the Market Place) 
 
Music Tuition 
Instrumental music tuition is available at Newfield through accredited music teachers and the 
Sheffield Music Hub.  A letter regarding music tuition is enclosed. 
 
The great William Shakespeare once said, ‘Be not afraid of greatness; some are born great, some 
achieve greatness, and others have greatness thrust upon them’.  It has been a pleasure to write 
to you and we cannot wait to welcome your child to our school.  We look forward to our new 
students’ great moments and achievements during their journey at Newfield School. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 

 
 
Mr Jenkinson 
Deputy Headteacher 
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